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11th January 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Year 11 Parents’ Evening is due to take place on Thursday 25th January from 3.30pm-
6.30pm. This will be an opportunity for you to meet with each of your child’s subject 
teachers to discuss their attainment and progress. In addition, our independent career’s 
advisor Faye Rafferty will also be available for you to discuss post-16 options.  
 
You can book an arrival time through the SchoolSpider App or by ringing us on 0151 488 
7680. This is a very important time for Year 11’s and therefore it is essential that all 
parents attend the event or call to arrange an alternative time. 
 
Please note that the parents’ evening is scheduled to finish at 6.30pm, if you arrive after 
6pm it is very unlikely that you will have chance to see all of your child’s teachers before 
6.30pm. 
 
Thank you in advance for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mr Phill Arrowsmith 
Headteacher 
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